
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because it is giving the government way to much power. It’s not their job 
to be responsible of a child’s physical/mental health nor is it appropriate or their business to impose on 
such a personal matter. They are overstepping. The government is not supposed to replace a parent and 
provide judgement over what condition a child might need assistance. They need to but out and stop 
imposing their will over the citizens of our country. We are turning more socialistic every day allowing 
the government to take authority on a person’s livelihood and freedom for personal choice. This needs 
to stop! 
 
Regards,  
Christiana Ramoso  
670 Forest Ridge Dr 
Medford, OR 97504  
 


